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This week’s Dazzling Dotties… 

 

Attendance  
The class with the highest attendance this week is the 4RL with a 

fabulous 99%        They have had a great week in school and 
learning lots – this will really help them to reach their full 
potential.  Well done 4RL! 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to check the school website for regular updates. 

www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

Check out our Facebook page: Dothill Primary School, Telford 

 

What have we been up to…? 
This week  

Yet, another busy week in school with children living the Dothill values 
of being ready, respectful and safe.  It has been exciting to see the 
children enjoying some of the new equipment on the playground at 
lunch time.  Watch this space for more exciting activities and resources 
for the children to use at lunchtimes.  Year 6 are off to Arthog on 
Monday – have fun packing suitcases at the weekend.  
 
Mrs Willoughby said ‘Please can I nominate 4W for this week’s award:  
Not only did 23 of the class complete ALL of their reading, spelling and 
times tables homework this week. 
But they have also rediscovered their fantastic work ethic, really 
focussing and working hard in lessons.  I really do enjoy teaching them!’ 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

3 - 7.1.25 Year 6 Arthog Residential  
11.2.25 Year 4 Trip – Telford Town Centre  
13.2.25 Year 3 Trip – Telford Town Centre 
14.2.25 Break up for half term 
24.2.25 Return to school 
3.3.25 Parent Consultations  
4.3.25 Parent Consultations  
5.3.25 Year 4 Trip – Legoland Discovery  
6.3.25 Year 3 Trip – Legoland Discovery 
6.3.25 World Book Day (more info to follow) 
11.4.25 Break up for Easter  
28.4.25 Summer Term begins 
 
 

 

 

Ready, Respect and Safe 

Parenting support  

The Parenting Support Section on the Family Connect page is 

a guide for parents and carers of children and young people 

in Telford and Wrekin. It will give you practical advice and 

guidance to help you in the most important role of being a 

parent. 

Take a look: they have lots to offer!! 😊 

Parenting support Information - Family Connect  

 

 

 BE  YOUR  BEST 

31.01.25 

How we Monitor Attendance  

We monitor attendance daily and discuss any pupils of 

concern and those who are increasingly absent from 

school.  We also monitor weekly by looking at the 

attendance percentage for each class.  

We meet with our EWO (Educational Welfare Officer) 

every three weeks to discuss all pupils with attendance 

of 92% or below.  During this meeting we plan how to 

offer support – this may be further monitoring, phone 

calls home, inviting parents for a meeting or issuing 

formal letters.   
At each stage we will offer support to families and our 

aim is for your child to be in school.  

 

Themes 
this week: 
kindness, 
consistent, 
working 
hard, being 
proud…well 
done 
everyone!  
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